
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/19/2013 12:45:38 PM 
To: 'Haine, Steven K.' (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: did you get everything you needed? 

On your plastic pipe data request? 

I know we responded, but I thought I'd circle back. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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